CFPS Thanks
Our Immediate Past Programme Directors

by Dr Chan Hian Hui,Vincent, FCFP(S), Council Member, Team C Editor

The College of Family Physicians Singapore, thanked 3 of our immediate past Programme Directors during our
Commencement Ceremony 2018 on 28 July 2018, with tokens of appreciation given out by College President,
Adj Asst Prof Tan Tze Lee.They are:

Dr Kwong Kum Hoong Dr Eng Soo Kiang Dr Julian Lim

Dr Kwong served as GDFM Dr Eng served as GDFM Dr Lim served as Master of

Programme Director from 2009 Associate Programme Director Medicine (Family Medicine)

till 2018.While in this role, more from 2016 to 2018. College Programme,

than 500 doctors were trained. Programme Director from
2007 to 2018. Under his watch,
some 96 doctors were trained.

As 3 Programme Directors step down, so is College pleased to welcome:

I) DrWong Tien Hua, as the incoming GDFM Programme Director

2) Dr Lawrence Ng, as the incoming GDFM Associate Programme Director

3) Dr Suraj Kumar, as the new Programme Director for the MMed (Family Medicine) College Programme.
College also congratulates Dr Suraj on his new appointment to the Singapore Medical Council by Minister of

Health, Mr Gan Kim Yong. Nev
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